

# The Borders Partnership of Primary Schools

# Glebeland Primary School Weekly Newsletter



## **Edition 1 Monday October 12th 2020**

#### **KEY DATES:**

W/b 12<sup>th</sup> October is anti-bullying week –STOP W/b 19<sup>th</sup> October is Online Safety week 26<sup>th</sup> October half Term starts 2<sup>nd</sup> November Children return to school 4<sup>th</sup> November Child flu vaccines

## **FLU VACCINE**

The school health team will be in school on **Wednesday 4<sup>th</sup> November** to administer the flu vaccine via a nasal spray. If you would like your child to be immunized and have not yet given consent you can still do so up until 20 October. You should all have received a letter by email with details on how to do this. If you have not received this please contact Diane in the office.

## **School Photos**

The school photographer was in on Monday to take individual and sibling photos. The proofs had to be quarantined for 72 hours but were distributed on Thursday. Orders can be placed online or by returning your order to Diane in the office

## **Outdoor Learning**

October 10th was *World Mental Health Day* so we decided that we wanted to incorporate this when planning our outdoor learning activities for this week. Each class engaged in a creative, mindful activity using natural materials that we found in our outdoor space.





Class 1 created traffic light pictures using leaves and Class 2 made mandalas as this tied in with their learning on Diwali and Rangoli patterns.

Class 3 made some beautiful sculptures using materials that they found in the gardens.







And Class 4 created some colourful pictures from foliage





